
 

 

26th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 1 Geography Walk 
 
As part of our geography topic on ‘Our Local Geography’ we will be going on a short walk 
around the local area. We will be looking for various features and buildings around Chorlton. 
We will be leaving school at 1:00pm, so the children will have lunch in school as normal on the 
day of their trip. The dates for each class are as follows: 
 

1HC - Monday 9th October  
1JJ - Monday 9th October  

1SE - Monday 16th October  
 
On the day of your child’s trip please make sure your child wears clothes that are appropriate 
for the weather that day as well as their school jumper so that they are easily identifiable as 
being an Oswald Road pupil. 
 
Parent volunteers to accompany us on our walk would be greatly appreciated and are necessary 
for the walk to go ahead. Please return the reply slip below if you are available to help on the 
walk. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hayley Craven, Jessica Jones, Satnam Singh & Leanne Eldridge 
Year 1 Teachers 

 

Year 1 Geography Walk 
 
Child’s Name:_______________________________________________ Class:______________ 
 

I am able to help out on the Year 1 Geography walk  [  ] 
 
Signed:________________________________________(Parent/Carer)  Date:______________ 
 


